
To Chilmark Board of Selectmen 
 
Please consider my interest in serving on the Martha's Vineyard Cultural Council as a 
Representative from Chilmark. As a grant recipient in the past, I know first hand how much the 
grant means to promoting art on the island. I would be honored to be in involved on this 
community service. 
Sincerely, 
Margaret Emerson 
35 North Road, Chilmark 
 


